



Mullion C P School

Willis Vean, Mullion, Cornwall, TR12 7DF Tel: 01326 240585

secretary@mullion-ji.cornwall.sch.uk

14th April 2020

Dear All

Well, here we are at the start of the summer term but like no other. I hope that you are all well and safe and managed to have a restful Easter.

The school remains open for children of key workers and pupils who have Education Health Care Plans from all the schools on the Lizard. Staff are working in school on a rota and will also set work during the closure so that children's learning is not disrupted too much.

The website has been reorganised to make it much easier for you to find what you might need in the coming days and weeks.

Visit the school website and you will see a tab labelled school closure. Teachers will be putting work in their classes for all pupils.

Work will be set on a Monday so that you don't have to visit it too often and have what you need. Staff are contactable through their school email address and are happy to email pupils and parents with offers of advice or just to catch up.

I am available via email and if you need anything please do not hesitate to drop me a line. I will get back to you in due course.

Stay safe.

Duncan Ratcliffe.